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Acute Services Building construction 
site activity – tower crane removal  

 

The final tower crane associated with 

construction of the new Prince of Wales 

Hospital Acute Services Building is scheduled 

to be removed in December.  

Due to the complex nature of the dismantle, the 

removal works will take place on Saturday  

10 and Sunday 11 December between 7am 

and 5pm each day.  

Works will involve the establishment of a 

mobile crane on site to assist in removing the 

tower crane in pieces, which will then be 

loaded onto trucks to be taken off site via the 

Botany Street construction gate.  

Impacts will be monitored across the 

weekend to appropriately manage 

construction noise resulting from this work. 

Work may be rescheduled due to 

unforeseen circumstances or inclement 

weather.  

Thank you for your patience while we work 

to deliver the new hospital building. 


